
Parents and Carers are warmly invited to a Maths Workshop with Mr McQuillan on 
Friday 15th February, 9-10am in the School Hall. We will give you an insight into how 
we teach mathematics at Friezland, with a focus on calculation methods. We will  

discuss ideas to support your child at home. There will be an opportunity to ask ques-
tions and look at Maths materials used in school. This workshop is relevant for par-
ents and carers of pupils of ALL AGES.  

Please inform Mr McQuillan if you are able to attend, by completing and returning this 
slip. 

 

I/We will be attending the mathematics workshop:  

 

Adult’s Name_________________________________________ 

 

Name of pupil in school ____________________________________ 
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